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Renfrew County and District Health Unit Lease Agreement: The Town of Renfrew and Renfrew 

County and District Health Unit (RCDHU) have agreed on a 10-year lease for space that is being 

renovated at Renfrew Town Hall. The RCDHU is expected to move into the newly renovated 

space in September of 2023.  

 

Paving Projects - Park and Ride & Ma-te-Way: Council approved the paving of the park and 

ride at the Visitors Information Centre located at 190 Mask Road, Renfrew. Council also 

approved the paving of the parking lot and travel areas for the Ma-te-Way Activity Centre. The 

paving project at Ma-te-Way is scheduled for September of 2023 and see 121 parking spaces 

added. Civil work will be completed by McGrimmon Holdings Inc. with asphalt and curbs by 

Greenwood Paving. 

 

Creation of Ma-te-Way Working Group: Council created the Ma-te-Way Working group to 

ensure the successful completion of the expansion project and assist in planning for future 

phases. The working group is composed of members of Council and senior staff with the Town 

of Renfrew. The working group will ensure effective communication and oversight on the 

project and will also act as a sounding board for future phases of expansion at Ma-te-Way. 

Councillor Jason Legris will act as Chair of the Ma-te-Way Working Group and Colliers Project 

Leaders will provide project management services for the completion of the expansion project.  

 

O’Brien Road - Highway 60 Project: Council awarded the contract for engineering services on 

the O’Brien Road – Highway 60 Project, from Wrangler Road to Mask Road, to Jp2G Consulting 

Inc. in partnership with BTE. Engineering and project management costs are $520,787.33 which 

is $80,715.93 under budget. The Town of Renfrew has been provided with $3 million in 

provincial funding through the Ministry of Transportation Connecting Links Program and 

another $1.2 million in funding through the Ontario Community Infrastructure Fund. 

Construction on the project is expected to begin in 2024 and the project will include the 

development of the first roundabout in the Town of Renfrew.  

 

For more information please contact:  

Rob Tremblay    

Chief Administrative Officer 

rtremblay@renfrew.ca          

613-432-4848 ext. 104 
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